CRITICAL PATH
INSTITUTE

Critical Path Institute and Hamner Institutes for Health Sciences
Announce Collaboration to Improve Safety of Medical Product
Development

Critical Path Institute(C-Path)and The Hamner Institutes for Health Sciences (The Hamner) announced today
that they have signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) to develop innovative, collaborative

activitiesin the areas of regulatory science research for predicting, detecting and monitoring liver safety
issues during the development of new medicines.



